

Spotswood Public Schools

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES • 105 SUMMERHILL ROAD • SPOTSWOOD, NEW JERSEY 08884 • (732) 723-2236 • FAX; (732) 251-7666

SCOTT ROCCO, SUPERINTENDENT E-MAIL: SROCCO@SPOTSWOOD.K12.NJ.US

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Media Contact: Scott R. Rocco Spotswood Public Schools (732) 723-2236 srocco@spsd.us

THE MEMORIAL MIDDLE SCHOOL COMMUNITY CARES CLUB HELPS THOSE IN NEED

SPOTSWOOD, NJ - On November 23, 2015, student members of the Memorial Middle School Community Cares Club went to the local food pantry to deliver food and hygiene products that have been collected over the last few weeks. In total, 307 items were donated, equating to 287 pounds of food! The food pantry and thrift shop, located on Main Street in Spotswood, serves nearly 400 families over the course of a month, which they estimate to be 1,500 people. The Community Cares Club hopes to continue their food drive efforts throughout the year after hearing about how the process works, walking through and seeing the shelves, and witnessing the impact they made with their donations in just a few short weeks.

Thank you to all who have helped and put others before themselves this holiday season.

###